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From: Louie Azzolini
Sent:  Wednesday, July 24, 2002 9:566 AM

To: Alan Ehrlich; Bridgette Larocque; Buddy Williams (E-mail); CARC {E-mail); Chamber of mines ED
(E-mail); Chris (E-mail}; CPAWS (E-mail}; Dechi Lact'i First Nation (E-mail}; Dennis Bevington (E-
mail}; DFO Marc Lange (E-mail), Doug Soloway (E-mail); Ecology North (E-mail); Eric Denholm (E-
mail}; Fairman Fraiser (E-mail); Football Adeline {(E-mail); General MVLWB (E-mail}; Glen_Evoy (E-
mail); Golder Green Leslie (E-mail}; Golder Machtans Hillary (E-mail); Government Akaitcho (E-
mail}; Health Canada 2 (E-mail); J. Michael Thoms NSMA (E-mail); Jagtar_Sandhu (E-mail};
Jane_McMullen (E-mail); Janet Hutchison (E-mail) (E-mail); Jennifer Keith {E-mail); Joan Freeman
(E-mail); Joe Acorn; John Donihee (E-mail); John Donihee (E-mail}; John Ramsey (E-mail); Judy
l.angford {E-mail}; Julie Dahi (E-mail); Kathrin Wessendorf (E-mail); Kevin Ledrew (E-mail); LKDFN
Wildlife Lands Environment Ctte (E-mail); Lutsel K'e Dene First Nation (E-mail); Mark Dahl (E-mail);
Mary Tampselt (E-mail); Matt Bender (E-mail); McNeill Jason (E-mail); Morison Steve (E-mail); Nick
Lawson (E-maily; NSMA Bob Turner (E-mail); Nunavut Impact Review Board (E-mail); Paula
Pacholek [Yel] {(E-mail); Rae-Edzo Metis Local #64 {E-mail); Robin Johnstone (E-mail); Roland
Semjanovs (E-mail}; Roy Ellis (E-mail); S. Kristyn (E-mail); Sierra Legal Defence Fund (E-mail 2);
Stephen Harbicht (E-mail); Steve Mathews (E-mail); Steve Wilbur (E-mail}; Tamara Hamilton (E-
mail); Tim Byers {E-mail); Tony Pearse (E-mail); Vern Christensen; Wha Ti First Nation (E-mail);
William (Bill) Carpenter (E-mail); WWHF - Peter J. Ewins (E-mail); WWF Tony Y. (E-mail); YK

Chamber of Commerce (E-mail)
Subject: De Beers EA UPDATE

This email provides an update on the status of the De Beers Environmental Assessment. As you know,
the Review Board requested comments on its proposed amended work plan. It received comments and a
request for ruling, asking to have technical reports submitted after the technical meetings. The Review
Board is tentatively planning to meet in the first week of August to consider the draft work plan
comments and the request for ruling with direction forthcoming shortly afterwards. Until then, De Beers

is working to complete its responses to Information Requests to Round #1 and Round #2 and

outstanding conformity items. If you have any questions regarding this environmental assessment
please feel free to call me. The Review Board will distribute all materials received from all parties to the

environmental assessment.

I have also taken the liberty of attaching a draft Pre-meeting Conference Guide that will facilitate and
guide the technical meetings and public hearing. As it is a draf, it is subject to amendment by the

Review Board.

Luciano Azzolini

Envirocnmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7

Phone (867) 766-7053; Fax (867) 766-7074
mveirb.nt.ca
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